
 

GENERAL CIRCULAR NUMBER 2023-031 

DATE:   May 22, 2023 

TO: Heads of State Agencies and Human Resources Directors 

SUBJECT: 
SCS Restructure 2023 – Modifications to Workflows and Organizational 
Structure 

 

State Civil Service previously announced an organizational change that resulted in a new set of 
divisions focused on specific subject matters and functions. On March 20, 2023, SCS began 
providing services to stakeholders through the new set of divisions. Upon implementation and 
evaluation of these changes, SCS has realized areas of improvement for our stakeholders and has 
decided to make a few modifications to workflows and processes to provide even more efficient 
service. 

SCS Division Designations 
Effective May 22, 2023, agency requests and workflow processes will be handled by the 
designated divisions as illustrated in the graphic below.  
 
If your agency is unsure of where to route a request or need assistance with general questions, 
the HR Program Support Division will serve as a point of contact to assist in routing requests to 
the most appropriate division. 
 

 

  

Byron P. Decoteau, Jr., Director 

Post Office Box 94111 

Baton Rouge, LA 70804-9111 

225.342.8274 

scsinfo@la.gov  

civilservice.la.gov 

 

mailto:scsinfo@la.gov
http://www.civilservice.la.gov/
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Agency Assignments  
Agency Assignments/Contacts have been updated and can be found here: 
https://www.civilservice.louisiana.gov/files/divisions/Agency%20Assignments.pdf 
 

HR Community Meeting Touchpoint 
SCS will host a Human Resources Community Touchpoint on Wednesday, May 24, 2023 at 9:30 
am to provide additional details on the modifications to workflows and processes and 
organizational changes. Email SCSInfo@la.gov if you need help registering for the Touchpoint.  

https://www.civilservice.louisiana.gov/files/divisions/Agency%20Assignments.pdf
mailto:SCSInfo@la.gov?subject=HR%20Community%20Touchpoint
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Should you have any questions prior to the Human Resources Community Touchpoint, please 
contact SCS Chief Operating Officer Nicole Tucker at (225) 342-8264 or SCS Deputy Director Chris 
Deer at (225) 342-8272. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
s/Byron P. Decoteau 
Director 
 

mailto:Nicole.Tucker@la.gov
mailto:chris.deer@la.gov
mailto:chris.deer@la.gov

